Dear Supporter,

I am going to Tecate, Mexico to help build a home a family and to hold a Vacation Bible School for the kids in the area. We leave March 19th and return on March 27th. Tecate sits just forty miles east of San Diego on the border in the Baja Peninsula.

Our goal is to provide homes for families. Sabre Missions has contacts in Tecate, because they serve the people in many ways and they meet people and know the needs of the families. They select those who will get a home. The kids come to the Vacation Bible School for three days. Sometimes we have more than fifty kids by Thursday. The group has a great time acting out the lessons and the kids enjoy that, the games and the crafts.

I need to raise \$650 for the trip. Would you please support us in one or more of the following ways?

- Prayer support for travel, staying healthy, outreach, a godly witness wherever we are, transportation, and finances to come in to meet the expenses of the trip.
- Donations of personal hygiene products, small toys and games, school supplies, and household items (towels, washcloths, wash tubs, clothespins, safety pins, small sewing kits).
- Financial support to pay for the trip: I need to raise \$650 for the trip. This covers all of my expenses and part of it goes to buying the materials.



Here is the group that went in 2019.

To get more information about the trip, visit http://www.sabremissions.org.

Thanks so much for your help!

Sincerely,

Your Name

For a tax deductible gift, make the check out to Sabre Missions and put "Tecate 2019" in the memo. **Do not put the name of the person being supported in the memo line!** Donate on line at https://www.sabremissions.org/donate.

Due to IRS regulations, all donations to Sabre Missions are non-refundable. In the event this mission trip is canceled or the person you support cannot go, Sabre Missions will make every attempt to use the funds for mission-related work.